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Please be advised | have been clear in my communications on this matter. Below is my response. As | note,
privilege is not mine to waive and it is incumbent on the Committee to directly negotiate with President Trump and his
attorneys regarding any and all things related to this matter.

March 1, 2022

Select Commuttee to Investigate the January 6 Attack
US House of Representatives

Please be advised that President Trump has invoked Executive Privilege in this matter; and it
1s neither my privilege to waive or Joseph Biden’s privilege to waive. Accordingly, my hands
are tied.

Your best course of action is to directly negotiate with President Trump and his attorneys
regarding any and all things related to this matter.

In closing, I note that the United States government is in possession of all my official White
House communications which your committee has requested. While I do not give my
permission for your Select Committee to access this information as it involves privilege, I am
at least advising you of this fact.

Thank you,

Peter Navarro





